

School District of Altoona

1903 Bartlett Avenue • Altoona, Wisconsin 54720 715-839-6033 • Fax 715-839-6066 • www.altoona.k12.wi.us

October 24, 2024

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR DISTRICT APPLICATION FOR 2024-2025 REGULATORY FLEXIBILITY

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the School District of Altoona Board of Education will hold a public hearing for the District's 2024-2025 Regulatory Flexibility Application. The hearing will take place during the regular October Board of Education Meeting on Monday, October 28, 2024 immediately following the Annual Meeting at 6:30 pm, in the boardroom of the District Office, 1903 Bartlett Avenue, Altoona, WI. No additional changes for the 2024-2025 school year are being considered. Please note that any meeting where more seating is needed than is available will be moved to the Pederson Commons, which is directly adjacent to the Board Room. Please watch for door signage.

To access the District application, please visit

Act 95 PI-1396 School District Flexibility Application.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11P3aNGhIp31FU6JUcX6RPmKD-yEhKZqw/view?usp=sharing

This meeting is open to the public. If a member of the public requires an accommodation to attend the meeting, he or she should contact Executive Assistant Lisa Boss at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting to request an accommodation.